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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 



FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK  

January 30 - February 3, 2023 is National Catholic Schools Week (CSW). 

Now entering its 49th anniversary year, CSW is an annual celebration of Catholic 

education in the United States.  

St. Pascal Baylon Church was established in 1946, and St. Pascal Baylon Catholic 

School opened as our parish school in 1950. In July 2019, St. Pascal Baylon 

School closed because of financial constraints. A new school, St. Pascal Regional 

Catholic School, opened in Fall 2019 as a regional Archdiocesan Catholic school. 

On July 1, 2022, St. Pascal Regional Catholic School officially became the fourth 

member of Ascension Catholic Academy (ACA), a consortium of Catholic 

schools serving highly diverse neighborhoods in the Minneapolis/St. Paul 

metropolitan area. ACA provides centralized leadership and governance to ensure 

excellence, accessibility and sustainability of the member schools in the 

consortium. 

Since 2019, in the interest of honoring our long-standing tradition of support of 

Catholic education, St. Pascal Baylon Church has offered the following financial 

support to St. Pascal Regional Catholic School: 

a) St. Pascal Baylon Church does not charge a rental fee to St. Pascal 

Regional Catholic School for the use of the school building which has 

43,280 square feet of space. A market rate estimate for school building 

rent for 43,280 square feet of space is $100,00-$200,000 per year. 

b) St. Pascal Baylon Church provides ongoing maintenance and repair of 

the school building. In 2021-22, this cost was $17,328.00.* 

c) St. Pascal Baylon Church pays St. Pascal Regional Catholic School’s 

portion of our building mortgage. In 2021-22, the school’s portion of the 

mortgage was $89,835.00.* 

d) St. Pascal Baylon Church staff provide work hours to the school 

without charging the school for these services. In 2021-22, this salary 

cost was $39,714.00.* 

*Source: 2022-23 Annual Parish Report and Ministry Update 

Catholic schools share the Gospel of Jesus Christ with children throughout the 

entire school day. Catholic schools give students a chance to incorporate their 

faith into all facets of their studies, social interactions, recreation and daily 

activities. Children bring home the faith practices, lessons and prayers they learned 

during the school day. I believe a strong Catholic school and a strong Catholic 

parish enhance one another. Thank you for supporting Catholic education. To 

arrange a student visit or family visit to St. Pascal Regional Catholic School, please 

call the school office at 651.776.0092.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for January 2023:  For educators. We pray 

that educators may be credible witnesses, teaching fraternity rather than 

competition and helping the youngest and most vulnerable above all. 

Prayer Intention for February 2023: For parishes. We pray that parishes, 

placing communion at the center, may increasingly become communities of faith, 

fraternity and welcome towards those most in need. 

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 

mailto:bjhensel@comcast.net


 


